
 

 

This is a busy period for students as we are fast approaching the end of the 
academic year and exams are underway.  Senior Management and curriculum staff 

are currently planning our course offering for the next academic year which begins at 
the end of August. 

 

All staff have now returned to working from their local learning centre and we expect 

all students to return to the centres from August.  This will enable both support and 
academic staff to provide individualised, pastoral care and support to students 

throughout their studies and provide them with a better learning experience and 
preparation for joining the workforce. 

 

We continue to provide free snacks and hot drinks to students in the centre to help 

with the cost of living and provide them with information relating to relevant financial 
or energy saving advice. 

 

We will be holding an open day w/c 5th June (date tbc) inviting visitors to the centre 
to discuss course options and funding for next year.  We will also have a stall at the 

Helensburgh Highland Games on Saturday 3rd June. 

 

 


